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Friday 29th September 2023 
 
Dear Families,  
 
CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY 
On Friday 6th October we will be celebrating the Harvest Festival in school.  We will be once again supporting 
CAFOD – this is the Catholic Agency for Overseas Development, thinking about those most in need across the 
world.  Around the world, one in three people have gone hungry in the last year. This Harvest, we are being 
asked to help to brighten up the world by fundraising for our global family.   We are inviting everyone in our 
community to swap an item of their uniform for something bright – it could be swapping a tie, or socks or a 
shirt, or a hair accessory. The brighter the better!  In exchange for this we are asking for a donation to be made 
to CAFOD – this can be brought in in cash or paid on the app.   
 
We are aiming to raise enough money to buy some of CAFOD’s ‘World Gifts’ – hopefully a medical outreach 
team and a marvellous moo cow.  (The last time we did this some children thought the cow would be 
delivered to school first and were disappointed when it didn’t… to avoid any confusion – the gifts just go 
straight to where they are most needed!) 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
David Delaney 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 


